
 

MATHEMATICS DIAGNOSTIC TESTING PROJECT  

(MDTP) WORKSHOP AND DINNER 

in concert with the California Mathematics Project at Fullerton (CMPF)  
 

A free hands-on workshop for Middle School and High School Mathematics Teachers  
that will focus on using the MDTP Online Testing Platform 

 
Thursday, January 20, 2022 

 4:00 - 7:00 P.M. (check in from 3:45 – 4:00 P.M.)  
California State University, Fullerton (McCarthy Hall – Room 452) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendees will learn how to: 

• Set up MDTP online testing for their students. 
• Incorporate the analysis of MDTP student test results to inform instructional practices. (5-step 

framework focusing MDTP formatively) 
• Target instruction to address conceptual understanding. 

 
A 90-minute hands-on workshop in the College of Natural Science and Mathematics computer lab will precede 
a convivial dinner at the Marriott at CSUF with other workshop attendees. The computer lab can only 
accommodate 36 participants, so registration is limited. 
 
If you are confirmed to attend the workshop, proof of vaccination and masks will be required. 
 
Registration:  Please complete registration form online: https://forms.gle/zjqzSvWLhi9eysfc8.   
Cost:  FREE! Yes, free professional development, and free dinner at the Marriott hotel adjacent to CSUF.  
Directions to the conference: Exit off the 57 (Orange) Freeway on Nutwood Avenue; go west to the entrance of the 
Marriott Hotel.  Please park for FREE at the Marriott.  Walk west along Nutwood Avenue to the campus entrance and 
proceed to McCarthy Hall (white, 6-story building). Take the escalator, elevator, or stairs to the 4th floor. Check-in will be 
outside at the entrance to McCarthy Hall Room 452.  There will be directional signs posted from the crosswalk to the 
conference check-in room.  
 

Ø If you have any questions or concerns regarding the workshop and/or registration,  
please contact: Angela Hoang at (657) 278-7248 or email her at: mdtp@fullerton.edu. 

 

MDTP offers free diagnostic testing that provides teachers with insight into student thinking around 
key math concepts needed to be successful in middle and high school math courses. 
 
MDTP has been providing this free service since 1986 with paper tests but is now moving to online 
testing. 
 
Teachers who want to learn how to set up and use the MDTP online platform are invited to attend this 
workshop. We especially welcome teachers who are willing to share the process with their math 
department colleagues. 
 


